
2020 Reentry Events 
 
January 29, 2020 The Department of Justice’s Community Engagement Unit and Delaware 
Correctional Reentry Commission’s Communities of Support sponsored a “What’s Next?” 
workshop in Dover, Delaware at the Edgehill Training Center.  The event was for the families 
and friends of those who are returning home from incarceration. The topics of discussion 
centered around how to have a conversation about expectations with your loved one, what  
resources are needed to sustain the household once a loved one comes home, and the emotional 
strain the families endure when an individual goes away and comes back. A panelist of 
professionals was available to talk about these issues, and individuals with lived experience also 
shared their journey. Services and resources were offered to assist and support families.  
 


